CHULA VISTA HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
POLICY DOCUMENT

After a membership vote where the majority of homeowners voted not to have speed
bumps in Chula Vista, the Board will no longer pursue this matter unless the
majority of homeowners request them to be reinstated.

There will be no speed bumps in Chula Vista.

Note: The HOA is liable for any damage to persons or vehicles caused by the speed
bumps if speed bumps are installed and they are not to the correct specifications.
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